
Kia ora koutou and welcome to the final week of term four.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 9 and 10 Camps 

Well done to all of the students who took part in Year 9 or 10 camp. It was a great opportunity to try new experiences, build 

relationships with fellow students, and take a break from phones for 3 days to make your own fun! We are hearing positive stories 

from all the camps. Keep an eye on Facebook for more pictures.  

 

Waitangi Dates 

Thursday 6th February: Waitangi Day, Public Holiday 

Friday 7th February: School Closed 

 

Junior Course Confirmation 2025 (Yr 9 and 10) 

On the 17th of January, all parents and students will be resent the log in details so students can check their 2025 timetables. If 

there are any timetable changes to be made, please contact the appropriate year level deans: 

Year 9 Ivan Geerlings ivang@haurakiplains.school.nz Victoria Dickey Victoriad@haurakiplains.school.nz  

Year 10: Joseph Corban-Banks josephc@haurakiplains.school.nz Pieter Aucamp pietera@haurakiplains.school.nz  

 

Senior Course Confirmation 2025 (Yr 11-13) 

Students will be able to login and view their draft timetables on 17 January. Students who need to make subject changes or 

selections must call into school before we are back next year to confirm their timetable. Staff will be available in the HUB at the 

following times to assist with changes. Please note these times are slightly different to what was published in the newspaper and 

there are more of them! 

• Monday 20th January 12-5pm 

• Tuesday 21st January 12-5pm 

• Wednesday 22nd January 12-5pm 

• Friday 24th January 9-12pm 

• Tuesday 28th January 2-5pm 

 

School Closedown Period 

The designated four week close down period for our teaching staff is 18th December through to the 17th of January. Please don’t 

expect email from our staff within this time period. They are taking a well deserved break. 

 

Final School Invoices 

Last night all parents were sent final invoices for accounts owing. Thank you for your support. 

 

The school office is open from Wednesday 22nd January 

 

Merry Christmas everyone and have a wonderful summer holiday. 

 

Ngā mihi 

Sharon Moller 

Principal 

Friday 13 December 2024 

HPC  
e-Bulletin 

Week 1: Commencing Tuesday 28th January 

Tuesday 28th January Year 13, Year 9, new students and staff pōwhiri 9am 

Wednesday 29th January Year 10, 11, 12 students at school 

Thursday 30th January All students at school 

Friday 31st January All students at school 
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